
From: Firoze Katrak [mailto:fekatrak@aol.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 6:28 AM 
To: Michael Behrendt 

Cc: Karen Edwards 
Subject: Solar Draft related ..... 

 

 

Dear Members of Planning Board, and Michael, 

 

Thank you for your countless hours of effort to draft our Solar Ordinance. I have a 

couple of observations for you to consider: 

 

1) Enterprise Systems should not be permitted in residential areas. There are well 

established reasons why zoning separates residential from commercial uses. Therefore 

we should not allow Enterprise Systems (which are commercial) in any residential 

areas.   

 

2) Enterprise system when proposed for Vacant Land, or on a Farm, or in a large open 

Field should be required to get approval from the Durham Agricultural Commission, 

before applying for CU.   

 

Thank you 

regards 

firoze 

565 Bay Road 

mailto:fekatrak@aol.com

